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Mrs T Allen, Headteacher  

  Ryhope Infant School Academy, Shaftesbury Ave, Ryhope, Sunderland, SR2 0RT 

Email: info@ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk      www.ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk 

ATTENDANCE FROM 1st SEPTEMBER 2020 Overall attendance   97.9%   Target 97% 

R1 98.2%  Y1.3 97.7%  Y2.5   97.5% 

R2 98.2%  Y1.4 97.3%  Y2.6    98.3%  

Headteacher 
We had another very successful parents 

evening, thank you!!! 
 

We monitor attendance each week and it is 
becoming very apparent that our attendance 
is in rapid decline which is worrying!  We have 
had our lowest class attendance this week of 
92%.  It is so important that your children 
attend school, teaching is moving at such a 

fast pace that they will miss so much by being 
off for just one day.  Please help us to give 
your children the very best education by 

bringing them into school. 
 

Dates for your Diary 2020-2021 
 

Fri 28 May 2021 – School closes for half term 
Mon 7 Jun 2021- INSET Day – School closed 
Tues 8 Jun 2021- School reopens 
Wed 16 Jun 2021 – Sports Day (details tbc) 
Fri 18 Jun 2021 – St Benedict’s Sunflower Day 
Tues 22 Jun 2021 – Reception to visit Hall Hill 
Farm 
Mon 28, Tues 29 and Wed 30 Jun 2021 – New 
Reception pupils ‘Stay & Play’ 
Fri 9 Jul 2021 – Reports to Parents 
Fri 16 Jul 2021- School closes for summer holiday 
 
A complete list of ‘Dates for your Diary’ events 
which we hope to hold in school over the next 
academic year will be sent home as soon as we 
are allowed to hold any events 

Attendance 
Well done to Y2.6 for winning the attendance 

bear.  Keep up the great work!!! 
98.4% 

Online Payments –SIMS Pay 
Any parents who require a code to set up your 

account please contact the school office and we 
will be able to assist you.  

 

General Information for all 
Parents/Carers 

 
School Uniform- just a reminder that you can 
order online logo sweatshirts/cardigans/fleeces 
from Total Sport NE, Hendon Road, Sunderland, 
SR1 2JD. We no longer sell uniform from the 
school office. 
Book Bags – these are available from the school 
office at a cost of £3.75. 
 

Website 
You can find all letters which are sent home and 

school events on our website. 
 

School Photographs 
 

School Photographs have been sent home today 
and if you would like to purchase them please could 
you return them to the school office, please DO 
NOT put in your child’s book bag.  If they could be 
returned by close of school on Wednesday 9 June 
2021 for collection by Phototronics 

 


